CORRESPONDENCE
DEC 01, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 09077-16

E COMMI

Any person who wishes to comment or provide information to Commission staff may do so at the meetings,
either orally or in writing.  Other written comments regarding the Utility and the proposed rates, or requests
to be placed on the mailing list for this case, may be directed to this address:
Florida Public Service Commission
Director, Office of Commission Clerk
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0870

A courtesy copy of written comments and complaints is not required, but may be mailed or emailed to the
following:

e
Martin S. Friedman, Esquire j /Zm@ i e
Friedman & Friedman, P.A. ) g/{fﬂ- 2{’9&7/

766 North Sun Drive, Suite 4030
Lake Mary, Florida 32746

mfried ff-attorneys.com /@/éfﬂ/ %M

All correspondence should refer to “Docket No. 160101-WS, Utilities, Inc. of Fl
in the correspondence file of this docket. You may also submit comments th
Commission’s toll-free facsimile line at 1-800-511-0809, or the Com
http:/floridapsc.com/ConsumerAssistance/ComplaintForm.

5 *Donna Heebner
B8 551 Michigan Ave.

Altamonte Spg., FI, 32714

If you wish to contact the Florida Public Service Commission regarding compld
the Commission’s Division of Consumer Assistance and Outreach at the following toll-free number 1-800-3%

3552.

This notice was prepared by the Utility and approved by Commission staff for distribution by the Utility to its
customers. If you have any questions, please call the Utility’s office at 866-842-8432.

Utilities, Inc. of Florida
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FPSC Commission Clerk
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Ms. Donna Heebner
551 Michigan Ave,
Altamonte Spg., F1. 32714






